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Latest changes to annual reporting requirements 

 Legislative change:  

Schedule 1 of the Annual Reports Regulations was amended to delete the requirement for 
relevant agencies to report on progress and strategies related to the Action Plan for Women, 
which expired in 2005.  

 Policy change:  
Premier’s Memorandum 2008-28 Sustainability Policy for NSW Government has replaced 
Memorandum 1998-35 Government Energy Management Policy Reducing Greenhouse 
Emissions from Government Operations.   

There is no longer a requirement for agencies to report in their annual reports on performance 
goals in relation to energy.  Agencies report directly to the Department of Environment and 
Climate Change about their energy consumption. 

 

 

  




